To the Honorable Scott Saiki:

In accordance with the Settlement Agreement with the State Ethics
Commission, I provide you with the following information:

In response to the allegations of sexual harassment brought by

more than one woman, I apologize - to those women, to my constituents, and to
the people of Hawaii - for my inappropriate and unacceptable behavior.

» Fonths’



